
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/4/2017 3:21:33 PM
Subject: FW: Open House (Vocational Rehabilitation)

Invitation from Lt Gov email.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Murdock, Renee [mailto:RMurdock@SCVRD.NET] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 10:17 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Open House (Vocational Rehabilitation)
 
In honor of Disability Awareness Month, the Anderson Vocational Rehabilitation staff would 
be honored to have you join us at our annual Open House event next Wednesday (October 
11, 2017). Lunch will be provided and the program will begin promptly at noon. If you have 
not already responded with your attendance plans, please do so by Friday, October 6. Thank 
you in advance and we look forward to seeing you on October 11.
 

Reneé Murdock
Business Development Specialist
SC Vocational Rehabilitation Department
3001 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Anderson, SC 29625
(864) 224-6391 - office
(864) 245-6084 - mobile
rmurdock@scvrd.net
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